
Press Release 
 
October 10, 2019 
 
Personnel Change Announcement 
 
It is with a great mix of emotions, that I announce Bob Nerney, Director of Planning and Land 
Use Management, will be resigning effective February 7th.   
  
On the one hand, there is excitement for Bob that he will be returning to his beginnings, a much 
larger environment, a city that served as the first Connecticut home for his family and which is 
only ten minutes from his current home.  On the other hand, without question Bob is the best 
in his profession and is one of the nicest individuals one can meet. 
  
For over 18 years, Wilton has been well served by Bob’s thoughtful leadership and commitment 
to the community. Both are on regular display, including as he helped guide Wilton through the 
recently completed Plan of Conservation and Development, the recent increase in development 
activity, and the resolution of the proposed 8-30-g development at 44 Westport Road.  
  
I know I speak for all Town employees and residents, when I say, Bob, we will miss you greatly 
and we wish you the best.   
  
Planning and Zoning Commissioner Chair Scott Lawrence and I will be presenting the Board of 
Selectmen with a recommended recruitment plan for Bob’s successor. 
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